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Arnhem, 13 December 1993

Lectori Salutem,

This letter is to confirm that Mr. Jan Moller from Danmark worked
in our Zoo as cecntructing architect for the firm ADAM-design.
The project he worked on was the construction of Burgers' Desert,
an over DFL 5.000.000,-- artificial rockwork realisation, and an
underground tunnelconnection between the Bush and the Desert.

His job at Adam was planning and contruction Coordinator.

He was member of a crew of appr. 25 Danish people and some 10
from a Dutch manpower office. At the end of the construction
period he was supervisor.

Despite the difficult organisational conditions he managed well
and did a perfect job.

He was skilful and showed clever, organised well and was eager
to communicate.

By his participation we regained part of the time that was lost
during the first part of realisation.

We are prepared to give further vocal information if anyone wants
to have some.

We wish him all the best and recommendate Jan Moller as a fine
colleague and a good employee.

BURGERS ZO0O

A.J.J.J.My_van Hooff
Director

Op al onze transacties zijn van toepassing de horecavoorwaarden Burgers’ Zoo BV te Arnhem; gedeponeerd bij de Kamer van Koophandel te Arnhem
op 8 september 1993. L e CumnnEv



